
 
 
 
 

May 21, 2020 
 
 

Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
Re: Advice No. 2020-15 (Electric Conservation Service) 
Puget Sound Energy – Electric Tariff Revision 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Pursuant to RCW 80.28.060, WAC 480-80-101 and WAC 480-80-105(1)(c), please find 
enclosed for filing the following proposed revisions to the WN U-60, Tariff G for electric service 
of Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”): 
 

10th    Revision of Sheet No. 83-G -Electricity Conservation Service (Continued) 
 
The purpose of this filing is to update the 2020 through 2021 budget amount to implement 
conservation initiatives in electric Schedule 83.  Consistent with Attachment A of Order 01 in 
Docket UE-190905, PSE filed a petition to modify its electric savings Targets and Thresholds 
incorporating the effects of the Clean Energy Transformation Act “CETA” to the degree 
possible. The Commission issued an Order 02 in Docket UE-190905 on May 21, 2020 approving 
PSE’s petition. This filing reflects an updated budget amount of $193.88 million, an increase 
from an original amount of $173.08 million, consistent with the updated budget amount included 
in PSE’s petition which was filed on November 1, 2019.  
 
Consistent with WAC 480-109-110(1)(h) and condition (3)(e), PSE reviewed the proposed 
Conservation tariff revisions with the Conservation Resource Advisory Group (“CRAG”) on 
March 13, 2020. PSE received no comments or suggestions for revision changes.  
 
The tariff sheet described herein reflects an issue date of May 21, 2020, and effective date of June 
21, 2020. As required by WAC 480-100-193, PSE will post the proposed tariff sheet on the PSE 
web site coincident with the date of this transmittal letter.  
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Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
May 21, 2020 
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Please contact Veronica Martin at (425) 457-5624 or veronica.martin@pse.com for general 
information about this filing, or contact Andy Hemstreet at (425) 424-6918 for additional 
information about the Plan.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456- 
2142. 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon A. Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

 
Attachment: 
Electric Tariff Sheet (listed above) 
 


